Engineering Office:

Company of New Hampshire 1671 Worcester Road
Framingham, Massochusetts 01701
(617) - 872 - 8100

I’I!i; PUBLIC SERVICE SEARROOI SEASN0

September 24, 1982

SBN-331
T.F. B 7.1.2

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Attention: Ms. Janis B. Kerrigan, Acting Chief
Licensing Braanch 3
Division of Licensing

References: (a) Construction Permits CPPR-135 and CPPR-136, Docket

Nos. 50-443 and 50-444

(b) USNRC Letter, dated February 12, 1982, "Request for
Additional Ianformation”, F. J. Miraglia to W. C. Tallman

(c) USNRC Letter, dated December 22, 1980, “"Control of Heavy
Loads”, D. G. Eilsenhut to All Licensees of Operating
Plants and Applicaants for Operating Liceases and Holders
of Coanstruction Permits

(4) PSNH Letter, dated March 12, 1982, "Response to 410 Series
RAIs; (Auxiliary Systeams Branch)”, J. DeVincentis to
F. J. Miraglia

Subject: NUREG-0612; Control of Heavy Loads
Dear Ms. Kerrigan:

In response to the Request for Additional Information (410.21) which was
forwarded in Reference (b), we committed in Reference (d) to an evaluation of
load handling operatlons at Seabrook Statlon per the guldelines of NUREG-0612
[Reference (c)].

In response to this commitment, we have enclosed 10 copies of this
evaluation, entitled 'Respoanse to NRC Generic Request for Additional
Iaformation Relatlng to NUREG-0612 "Coatrol of Heavy Loads™'.

Very truly yours,

YANKEE ATOMIC ELECTRIC COMPANY
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Project Manager
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